


The Commission must address the broader issue of Nexus's operations, as their approach appears to be
problematic across multiple states. Customers are burdened with higher rates while infrastructure continues to
deteriorate. We urge the Commission to compel Nexus Water Group, Inc., Utilities, Inc., and Corix executives
to attend the May 6, 2025, hearing and provide transparent testimony. This is a necessary step to hold them
accountable and protect Florida consumers from a pattern of neglect and financial exploitation.

The Nexus business model mirrors that of predatory developers: acquiring small, vulnerable companies,
minimizing maintenance, extracting profits, and using rate increases to mask shortfalls—all while offering
nominal charitable contributions to foster goodwill. This approach burdens local communities and resources.
Florida's water utilities should prioritize Floridians, not outside investors.

Moreover, when my HOA approached Sunshine Water Services Company about extending water reclamation
lines to our neighborhood to promote sustainable practices, we were dismissed due to alleged high costs—
despite our proximity to existing infrastructure. Such negligence is unacceptable, especially given Florida's
commitment to water conservation.

I respectfully request that this letter be included in docket 20240068. Should you have any questions, please feel
free to reach out. I am committed to advocating for equitable treatment and responsible management of
Florida’s resources.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Jennell Taylor
Shadowbay Club HOA
321 N Shadowbay Blvd.
Longwood, FL. 32779
206-335-2672




